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You’re Invited!
COBOURG, ON – Ferreri Clothier in Downtown Cobourg is hosting a Grand Re-Opening! Come celebrate with Rino Ferreri at his new location on King Street. Join us for an open house on Friday, June 16th from 5:00PM to 8:00PM. The grand re-opening will feature live entertainment, refreshments and in-store specials. 
His new space is modern and contemporary, and he wants to show it off! Stop by to see the renovations and work that went into the new location. Browse the selection of menswear and clothing lines, and receive in-store specials during the event. Lastly, as you take a look around enjoy live music and refreshments!
Ferreri Clothier is located at 14 King Street West in Cobourg. We hope to see you there! 
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For more information, please contact:
Paige Montgomery, Event & Communications Coordinator
Cobourg Downtown Business Improvement Area
dbia@downtowncobourg.ca
(905)-377-8024
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